
CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine
any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please
use the Phish Alert Button.

From: Assunta Ferrante
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] STOP BUILDING PLAN 3300 RUTHERFORD ROAD
Date: May-08-24 11:48:42 AM

From: q ngo < > 
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 7:19 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] STOP BUILDING PLAN 3300 RUTHERFORD ROAD

 CITY OF VAUGHAN

 OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

 2141 MAJOR MACKENZIE DRIVE, VAUGHAN, ON, L6A 1T1

 FROM: QUANG NGO

 NATIONAL PINE DRIVE, MAPLE, ON, 

 DEAR SIR / MADAM,

   LAST YEAR WE BROUGHT THE ISSUES TO THE CITY OF VAUGHAN. AND THE MAYOR
AND COUNCILLORS AGRREE THAT THE SITE PLAN CAN NOT BE BUILT

 ON 3300 RUTHERFORD ROAD.

   NOW AGAIN, THE BUILDER TRY IN THE SAME ZONE. WE NEED YOUR HELP TO STOP
THEM FROM BUILDING DUE TO OVER POPULATION AND TRAFFIC JAM.

 THANK YOU
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